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Please strongly consider the changes to the above regulation for the 2022 fishing year.

As set netters since the late 1930’s on Salamatof beach our family has seen and experienced a myriad of changes. 
To keep this short and to point we strongly support the changes sent regarding a practical way to keep our fishing
season in upper Cook Inlet viable.

A short FYI:  Our family fishes three nets and our site is located in the East Forelands.
The return of large king salmon is almost nil.

Thank you for taking our changes seriously. We too want what is best for the kings,
reds and silvers and trust you will kook at the ideas presented to you with an open mind.

Christine Monfor
Christopher Monfor
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